
From: John Anderson
To: Durr, Eurika
Subject: UIC 17-02
Date: Thursday, July 27, 2017 8:56:23 PM
Attachments: EPA Response.pdf

Today, one of the Hearing Board member ask that I send my data concerning the Arizona Geological
Survey.  It was part of my original submission.  I did not make that clear, so I have attached a copy of
the original Appeal Submittal.  Please pass this on the Board members.
 
Again, I thank the EPA for the opportunity to present my case today and appreciate their patients
with me.  I was rather nervous. 
 
Regards,

John L. Anderson
2631 N. Presidential Dr., Florence, AZ 85132
520-233-6066 (H)  520-840-1573 (C)
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